
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: components unity is needed to preserve status, rights

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met Mr. Raad Jabbar Al-Khamisy, the

acting  head  of  the  Christian,  Yazidi,  and  Sabean  Mandean  religion’s  Endowment,  and  his

accompanying delegation of the top staff of the Endowment on 22/10/2023. His Eminence affirmed

the importance of these visits to deepen the bonds between the components of the Iraqi. H.E.

reiterated his vision of components as a qualitative addition to the Iraqi community. Moreover,

H.E. reiterated the call for the voluntary return to help build Iraq, as well as the importance

of the Iraqi line unity due to its role in preserving the components, their rights, and their

status.


